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EARLY HPD CHAPTER ELECTION RESULTS EDITION

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for March/April 2011

Thurs. Mar. 31st • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk, Noon, By Stony Brook Union Labyrinth

Tues. Apr. 5th • Chapter General Membership mtg., Noon, Wang Center Zodiac Gallery(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )

Weds. Apr. 6th • Tenure Workshop/Academic Council meeting, 12:30pm , Melville Library Javits Room 2nd fl. (RSVP to

Corrine at 2-6570)

Weds. Apr. 13th • "The Secrete behind the Secrete" Health & Safety Workshop on Understanding how positive thought can

benefit ones health & life, Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )

Thurs. Apr. 14th • "Unravel the mysteries of coffee & fair trade" an Eyewitness report from Nicaragua, Noon, SBS N-702

(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org ) 

Tues. Apr. 26th •  Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. (RSVP to Corrine at 2-6570)

Weds. Apr. 27th •  Unemployment Insurance for Adjuncts, 12:30pm, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. (RSVP to

Corrine at 2-6570)

Your Chapter Elected Officers & Delegates for 2011-13
The UUP chapter elections results :(See attached file: UUP-SBU-2011ElectionResults.pdf)
Your Officers & Delegates will serve from June 1st, 2011 thru May 31st, 2013.

Many thanks to the officers & delegates who served this past Two year term.

Free Identity Theft Shredding Day @ TFCU in Farmingville
The Teachers Federal Credit Union is holding a shredding and e-scrap day at it's 2410 North Ocean Ave. Branch

in Farmingville Sat. April 30th 9am to noon (rain or shine).  This is open to all with a 50 lb. paper and 10 pieces of

electronic equipment limit.  It is an attempt to help combat identity theft by destroying these items with personal

information on them.  For further information check out their website at www.teachersfcu.org or call 698-7000 ext 3648.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 

UUP Office: Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library Room S-5415 • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570

Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor : )  
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